
A plan for safer cycling 
The City of South Perth and the Town of Victoria 
Park have been awarded funding for the 
development of a joint bike plan by the Western 
Australian Bicycle Network (WABN) Grants Program. 
To get involved and contribute your ideas, report 
issues and suggest improvements, visit  
yoursay.southperth.wa.gov.au to complete the 
survey. Feedback closes 31 May 2017.

Disability Access  
and Inclusion Plan  
2017-2021 released
The City’s Disability Access and Inclusion Plan  
2017-2021 was adopted on 4 April 2017 and 
is available to view on the City’s website or in 
alternate formats upon request. The City welcomes 
ongoing feedback relating to any access and 
inclusion experiences within the City. Contact us  
on the details below.

Aboriginal Reference 
Group call for new 
members
Would you like to join the City’s Aboriginal 
Reference Group? Applications are open to 
Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal local residents, 
business representatives and service providers 
with a commitment to Aboriginal engagement and 
reconciliation. The group meets bimonthly and the 
membership term is for two years. To apply, visit the 
City's website or contact us to request a nomination 
form. Nominations close 23 June 2017. 

Lighting up for road 
safety
The large pine tree next to the Old Mill will be lit 
yellow to shine a light on Road Safety Week. Run 
nationally from 8-14 May 2017, Yellow Ribbon 
Road Safety Week aims to promote the adoption 
of practical road safety strategies and changes in 
behaviour to minimise road fatalities. To find out 
more visit www.rsc.wa.gov.au.

Construction & 
maintenance works
Weekly updates relating to traffic and parking 
management in the City including the  
South Perth Station Precinct are available at  
southperth.wa.gov.au/roadworks. 
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Mends Street Connect South is a $7.5 million 
major project to enhance and invigorate the 
Mends Street precinct and foreshore area. 

In October 2016, the City successfully secured 
$2.5 million in Round 3 of the National Stronger 
Regions Fund (NSRF) adding to the City’s 
contribution of $5 million over two financial 
years. Mends Street Connect South is about 
creating a dynamic destination at this important 

riverside location. It is envisaged to be a 
transport and commercial hub, where local 
businesses thrive and the diversity and rich 
history of the area are celebrated.

The City is undergoing a tender process and will 
shortly appoint a consultant to provide urban 
design and landscape services for stage one of 
the project. To find out more visit  
southperth.wa.gov.au/connectsouth.

Mends Street Connect South 
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Discover South Perth

RSPCA Million Paws Walk
8.30am-2.30pm | Sunday 21 May 2017
Sir James Mitchell Park 
Coode St, South Perth 
Residents receive a 25% discount

Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea
10.30-11.30am | Thursday 25 May 2017
South Perth Libraries 
$2 minimum donation for morning tea

Australian Heritage Festival 
Various times & events | Until 21 May 2017
South Perth Library 
Cnr Sandgate St & South Tce, South Perth 
FREE, bookings essential

Club and Community Group 
Seminar 
6-9pm | Wednesday 10 May 2017
Manning Community Hall 
2 Conochie Cres, Manning 
FREE, bookings essential

Visit the Discover section on the City's website to see all upcoming events or to register.
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